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Last week we exclusively reported on a large number of crates found in an underground vault near Land of Green Ginger.

Yesterday, a number of eyewitnesses reported seeing the local team of experts investigating the discovery, The Green Ginger Fellowship, transporting them across Hull. 

‘Saw this off Nelson Street this morning,’ wrote one woman who contacted us anonymously with an image she snapped while out walking her dog. 

‘I could clearly see the crates on the back and ‘Green Ginger Fellowship’ all over the van. I don’t think they were hiding but they didn’t particularly want to be seen, whatever they were doing.’ 

Claire Robinson, Marketing Manager at East Yorkshire Motoring Services said; 

‘A number of our drivers reported a distinctive truck travelling around the City yesterday. 

‘One driver got stuck behind it on Beverley Road and passengers were leaving their seats to take photos. They all witnessed what appeared to be green smoke and the sound of bells coming out of the boxes on the back.’ 

The mysterious crates were first discovered back in mid-February during Public Realm improvement, when contactors broke through what they thought was solid flooring and found the previously unknown vault. The Green Ginger Fellowship have come under some scrutiny on social media from people asking why they haven’t been able to open them yet. 

Antony O’Brien, co-founder and member of the group, commented;

‘We can confirm that our specialist crew removed the crates from the vault yesterday.

‘We understand how frustrating it is – we want to know what’s inside them as much as everyone else. The problem lies with safeguarding. We’ve already opened one crate, and whatever was inside vapourised instantly – steps therefore had to be taken to ensure the preservation of the others. 

‘Now they’re safely at our HQ we can start thorough investigations on what’s inside, the findings of which we’ll be sharing with the public when it is appropriate to do so.’ 

Anyone who sees the Land of Green Ginger mark, or anything particularly out of the ordinary across the City, is encouraged to contact The Green Ginger Fellowship through their website at greenginger.org, Facebook and twitter @greengingerhull.  
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